[image: qg3s]Cabinet – August 2008
Queensland’s 150th Celebrations
The Premier

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Cabinet considered a submission regarding Queensland’s 150th Celebrations.
2. The Premier will be officially launching the Q150 program and announcing key components that will form part of a year-long schedule of celebratory activities and events across the State in 2009.  
3. The Premier will also be launching the Q150 website which enables communities and organisations to find out how they can be involved and incorporate their own activities into the program. 
4. Communities and organisations across the State will be able to contribute their own events to the program through the on-line Calendar of Events on the Q150 website.  This will build on the range of activities and projects funded under the Q150 Community Funding program and Q150 Legacy Infrastructure Program. 
5. Cabinet noted the submission.


6. Attachments
· Nil. 
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